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https://mail.google.com/mail/u/0/?ui=2&ik=09493a51c7&jsver=VWMnsm10n_o.en.&cbl=gmail_fe_180424.06_p4&view=pt&msg=15fdb13ba7d854e3&q=chris%20bran

Matthew Grooms <mgrooms@portlandmaine.gov>

343 Forest Avenue 

Christopher Branch <cbranch@portlandmaine.gov> Mon, Nov 20, 2017 at 3:17 PM
To: Keith Gray <kgray@portlandmaine.gov>
Cc: Matthew Grooms <mgrooms@portlandmaine.gov>, Katherine Earley <kas@portlandmaine.gov>

Matt
 
Consider this email an approval of the project at 343 Forrest Ave. by Public Works, including the proposed parking
improvements within the City's easement.
 
Chris
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